
SPAIN CLASS 
In Geography this week the children were looking at maps of our 
local area and understanding map symbols.  They were also look-
ing at some of the human and physical features.  They had to rec-
reate their own map of Catford with a key. 
Please see some of their maps below: 
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ENGLAND CLASS 
England class have been busy getting close with na-
ture! We have been following the instructions on 
seed packets to plant seeds. We have planted a 
range of flowers as well as some tasty things to eat   
 
We have been preparing our outside beds and board-
ers ready for the seedlings.  
 
We have also been to forest school to find The Last Wolf, we built a den to 
trap him!  

MESSAGE FROM LEWISHAM 
Many of us turned to nature to help us cope with 
the long months of the pandemic and Nature is the 
theme of this year’s Mental Health Awareness 
Week, which starts on Monday (10 May). Lewisham 
Libraries have put together collections to support 
residents in connecting with nature, along with 
helpful information for managing common mental 
health conditions or dealing with difficult feelings. 
Paper and digital collections are both available - all 
you need is your library card number and PIN to 
borrow eBooks and Audiobooks. Find our Connect 
with Nature – Mental Health Awareness Week collection 
on the Libraries Consortium website. 
You can also find and reserve books for Click & Collect 
on our Libraries website. 
Meanwhile, mental health charity Mind has put to-
gether a free programme of online activities during 
Mental Health Awareness Week. Discover the men-
tal health-boosting benefits of nature through art, 
mindfulness and visualisation, planting, growing and 
foraging. Find out more about Mental Health Aware-
ness Week and register for events on Mind’s website. 

CHEF LUKE 
This week  year 3 have trialled 
Chef Luke's breakfast pots of 
organic porridge with natural 
yogurt and fruit puree. In Re-
ception classes children have 

fresh baked bread for breakfast.  The children 
have really enjoyed the breakfast  treats. Next 
week  year 4 will sample some breakfast  pots 
too! Huge thanks to Rude Health for the dona-
tion  of porridge.  
 
Take a look at our recent lunch menu options: 

RGSA 
Just a reminder that if you would like to be part of the RGSA management committee, please submit your 
personal statement and the role you would like to be elected for by Friday 14th May 2021. Please email 
your statements to  c.obi@rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk or l.brooks@rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk 
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